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Jane Rasely

From: Heather Wright
Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 4:14 PM
To: Jane Rasely
Subject: FW: Please put the brakes on the big hotel; give us a small, cute inn

 
 
From: Cheryl Crist <ccrist5000@aol.com>  
Sent: Thursday, July 25, 2019 4:01 PM 
To: Heather Wright <hwright@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: Please put the brakes on the big hotel; give us a small, cute inn 
 
 
Hello Heather:  
 
I am writing to express my  concern and opposition to the big hotel project on Winslow Way.  I'll be brief. 
 
I have several concerns, but top most is the concern about the amount of water that will be used.  The architect said that 
even with rain catchments, they will use 600,000 gallons over what would be allowed as a "living building".  PLEASE let's 
protect our water supply. 
 
Another objection I have is too the size of the project.  That property is zoned for a small inn of up to 15 rooms.  An inn 
similar to the Eagle Harbor Inn would be lovely there.  But this large project with a restaurant is not going to fit well in the 
neighborhood.  I am a neighbor so this issue is huge for me.  Especially the late night revelers.  Leaving the establishment 
late at night, after drinking and partying, people are loud.  Help!  Please don't allow this in our quiet neighborhood.   An inn 
without a restaurant would be okay. (They could offer a continental breakfast.) 
 
Thank you for reading my concerns and considering my comments, 
 
Cheryl Crist 
Resident of Winslow Arms  
Bainbridge  
 
 
 
 


